November 9, 2021
Newberry County
Purchasing Department

ADDENDUM ONE
Request for Proposal No.: 2021-05
Debris Grinding at Transfer Station

The following questions have been presented and shall be incorporated as
part of the solicitation.
1. Is the contractor responsible for the displacement of the grindings?

No.
2. Is there an allowance of additional charges if more than quarterly

grindings are required?

Historically, charges have been constant over the course of the contract.

3. Which contractor (s) have you used in the past 3 grindings?

The most recent contractors have been Metts Construction and D.S.
Utilities

4. On average, how many cubic yards do you typically receive in a
quarter’s/year’s time frame?

The County is permitted for 7,500 cubic yards of unprocessed debris per
vear by DHEC.




5. How is that amount calculated?

DHEC regulates the amount that can be pilled at one time, the County
will contact the contractor to set up services when the pile is
approaching the limitations.

6. What are your operating hours?

Hours are from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

7. Are there any safety meetings/orientations required to perform the
work?

One meeting should be sufficient to assess the area and to meet with
the Director of Public Works

8. What, if any, are limitations for onsite working hours?

Work is to be performed between the hours of 7:00 to 5:00

9. Is the current quantity of debris on-site a fair representation of three
months of debris collection?

The amount of intake of debris will fluctuate

10. Is it our responsibility to place the ground debris into windrows, or
simply grind and pile for someone else to relocate?

Contractor does not need to windrow.

End of Addendum
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Crystal Waldrop, CPPB Date
Purchasing Director ‘




